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LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
Transmission lines and the health and safety of West Lincoln residents.  
Our bodies are continually challenged by the outside energy forces working against us. Towers 
for phones, hydro boxes in surveys at the end of driveways, trains running behind surveys that 
should have never been put there and now new power lines. I am against it all. Wind turbines 
invading homeowners personal space, that space they created as their little piece of heaven, to 
get away from the hustle and bustle of the world. Now an additional eye sore, lightening and 
wind obstacle, perhaps car accident into a pole obstacle hanging from poles down a road. From 
what I understand the road at the end of my street. To hear that the lines are to be buried on 
Mountainview Rd in Beamsville not to interfere with the winery business and yet to hang and 
emit the current into a residential survey where children and families are residing. Is everything 
about the almighty dollar. Does no one have any human decency or consideration any more? 
West Lincoln is not a willing host so before any construction of any hydro begins be sure that it 
is going to happen and make them step up and be accountable to residents and the communities 
to which they are destroying. They don't live here so "it's not in my backyard" mentality 
ensues.....does that make it right?  
I am very tired of being taken advantage of by our government, businesses and bureaucracy. I 
have not idea why we are pursuing a project in which we have additional costs incurred to us for 
other countries and provinces to take energy that we do not need. It is beyond my ability to 
reason out. I am aware of what is going to happen to our energy bills, the suppression of the 
increases at this time of the increased costs because of the economic state of this province and 
that when this ripples down to the entire province and we are all poor and sitting in the dark 
because we can't afford our hydro bills perhaps everyone then will open their eyes to the truth. 

Name: Denise Ellis 
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